
 
 

 
 

Information and Digital Technology Center, NIDA 
ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

1st Computer Literacy Examination, Academic Year of 2023 
--------------------------------------------------- 

Date: June 28, 2023 
 The Computer Literacy Examination, which is one of the graduation requirements for full–time 
students, is offered two times annually by Information and Digital Technology Center.  The First 
examination in English for academic year 2023 has the following details: 
 

1. Topic Coverage  
 Topics covered in the examination include basic concepts of Information Technology, Word 
processing, Spreadsheets, Presentation, Internet, and Email.  
2. Registration and Fees  
 Students can register for the examination on the website http://etr.nida.ac.th/eRegister during 
July 3 – 11, 2023.  The examination is free of charge to students at the first time it is taken.   
A student who fails the examination has to retake it until he/ she passes.  Please note that there is a 
charge for retakes. 
3. Announcement of the List of Registrants  

 The list of registrants will be posted on the website https://idt.nida.ac.th on August 8, 2023 
4. Date, Time and Location  

The examination will take place on August 17, 2023 between 2 -  4 P. M.  at MS Teams. 
At 1.30 p.m. Student have to join MS Team for the preparation and listening to the exam instructions* 
(important). The students will be separated to breakout room at 2.00 p.m. Students who are late more 
than 30 minutes after the breakout separation will not be allowed to take the exam. 
5. Announcement of the Result  

 The result will be announced on September 21, 2023 on the website https://idt.nida.ac.th 
Please note that the examination result will be appeared on your transcript. 

                     Announced on June 28, 2023 

 

                     (Dr.Bongkot Jenjarrussakul) 
                        Director of Information and Digital Technology Center        


